Citizens from
Grand Falls LSD

Local Governance Reform

Regrouping the Grand Falls LSD with
The new municipality of the greater Grand Falls region

Dear minister,

We welcome your government’s decision to achieve an important local governance reform. We
recognize this step is due.

Our LSD is located at the limits of the town of Grand Falls. We belong to the community of the
greater region of Grand Falls and actively participate in its development and community life.

As our LSD does not have an advisory committee, we have not been able to participate actively in
the consultation process of the reform. We have learned that the reform joins our LSD with other
non- incorporated communities in the North West Rural district.

We have much more common interests with the greater Grand Falls region than with other
communities mainly located nearer Edmundston. Furthermore, we are aware that the
neighboring regions of Saint-André and Drummond, and the Drummond LSD are also considering
joining this new regional municipality. We wish to respectfully submit the following :

That the Grand Falls Local Service District be regrouped with the
new municipality of the greater Grand Falls area and continue to
contribute to its vitality and development.

We thank you for your attention to our request.
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